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Ref.: DAV/BNJ/ 088 / 2020      Dt. 13.07.2020 

          NOTICE - 12 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the Day! 

 

With reference to our Notice No. DAV/BNJ/006/2020 Dated 13.04.2020 
posted on the school website regarding deferred payment of school 
fees for the first quarter, in accordance to the appeal of the Hon’ble 
Chief Minister, I am pleased to intimate you that in view of pandemic 
situation of COVID-19 DAV COLLEGE MANAGING COMMITTEE, New 
Delhi has decided to defer the implementation of the enhanced school 
fee structure as approved by SMC and notified for the                     
session 2020-2021 to 01 April 2021. 
Parents can now pay the fees @ fee structure 2019-2020 for the year 
2020-2021, which will be updated in the school ERP within 2-3 days. 
Parents who have already paid at the new rate, will have the excess 
amount paid, adjusted subsequently. Transport fee will be notified 
separately to the student who desires to avail the facility in due course 
of time. 
Stay Safe. Stay Healthy. Stay Connected. 
Thank You 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Principal 
DAV Pt. SR Public School  
Bhanjanagar 
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